
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
Fort Collins, CO 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

(Posted 12/02/2024) 
 
 
 

The Downtown Development Authority gives notice that three or more 
members of the Board of Directors will attend the DDA Holiday Party 
located at Japango at 125 S. College Ave, Fort Collins, CO 80524 on 
Wednesday, December 4, 2024, starting at 5:00pm.  
 
Even though a majority of DDA Board members may attend this event, it is 
an exclusive invitation-only event and is *not* intended to be open to the 
public as it is purely social in nature and does not meet the open meeting 
definition from the Colorado Revised Statutes. 
 
No official business will be conducted during the event.  

 
 
Krista Knott 
Administrative Manager 
Downtown Development Authority 
970-484-2020 
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